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Dear Parents & Carers,








06/06/2022
Regatta Bottle Stall
We have been very lucky to have been offered the opportunity to raise some funds for the Parent Council and the School fund by organising and running the bottle stall at this year’s regatta in Mid Yell. This is very much appreciated and will help us meet our ambition of providing a healthy snack every day to all our pupils. So a big thank you in advance to the organising committee.
To make this work we need your help. We need to gather as many bottles as we can and would really appreciate if families, friends and neighbours could donate some bottles. We will collect any donations here at the school and in our local shops. These can be bottles of all different sorts, from shandy to shampoo, brown sauce to brandy and everything in between. We would ask that if you are donating bottles of an alcoholic nature that you do not send these in to school with the pupils, or probably give them to staff at this time of year!!!!!! These bottles could be handed in to the school or placed in the boxes in the shops.

We will also need volunteers from our parent group to run the stall during Saturday 18th June. Hopefully we will get a few volunteers and can have a rota where we only need to do an hour or so each. The more willing volunteers the better. If you can let the school know by returning the attached slip or giving the office a call that would be very much appreciated, Thank you.
Yours sincerely

T Fraser
Tammie Fraser

Chair

_________________________________________________________________________________________
I _____________________________________________ (please add name) will be able to help with the bottle stall on Saturday 18th June 2022.  The best time for me to volunteer would be between ___________ and _________________. 
Chair:


Mrs Tammie Fraser


Vanderingshjem


Reafirth


Mid Yell


ZE2 9BN


E-mail:- Tammie.Fraser@shetland.gov.uk








Clerk:


Mrs Julia Lyth


1 Old School


Burravoe


Yell


ZE2 9BA


e-mail:-julia.lyth@shetland.gov.uk














